
VPN 

VPN stands for Virtual Private Network.  It enables a user to 

circumvent the Wilbur School District network and by-pass 

our state mandated filters. 

Using a VPN on your school-issued iPad puts the district at 

risk for non-compliance.  Therefore it is against the Wilbur 

School District user agreement to access any VPN on your 

device.  For more information see: The Children's Internet Protection Act (CIPA). 

Please remove the VPN from your school iPad immediately.  

Failure to do so will result in detention and removal of all 

virtual networks from your device.  In addition, all programs, 

apps, and web history will be subject to inspection. 

 

Signed:   Carla Hudson, Principal 

Date:  February 11, 2015 


